
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

 
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                                          
 

 

 

 

 

 

               

  

                                                                                       

   

This Week:   
Monday – 7:30 pm Weekend Service Team Meeting  
Tuesday  – 6:00 am Prayer @ PERKS  
Wednesday  – 6-6:45 pm Gathering Time 

– 6:45 -7:45 pm KidsTime (age 3 – Grade 5) 
– 6:45-8:00 pm CHAOS (grades 6-8) Jeb & Nicole’s House 
– 7-8:00 pm Reach (grades 9-12) Youth Room downstairs 
– 6:45 -7:45 pm Alpha for Adults 
 

Office Hours this week: Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 8:30 – 12:30 
  

 

Upcoming Events & Important Dates:  
 

 

Fields of Faith Youth Gatherings: October 11th 7pm 
Central District Conference: November 3rd – 4th 
Harvest Missions Festival: November 5th 

CDYC @ Inspiration Hills in Iowa: November 9-12 
Tabor College Arts Center Dedication: December 9th 
Tabor College Messiah: December 10th 
 

 

  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Prelude  
 

Welcome & Worship – Worship Team 
Our God 
Whom Shall I Fear 
Here’s My Heart 
 

Announcements & Prayer – Pastor Luke Haidle 
 

Offertory – Worship Team 
Hymn 571: What a Friend We Have in Jesus 
 

Message – Pastor Luke Haidle 
The Value of a Plan 
Nehemiah 2: 4-8 

 

Closing Song – Worship Team 
 Whom Shall I Fear  
  

 

 
 
 

 

 

  Prayer & Praise 
 

 

¶ Pray for Tiffany Dick (daughter-in-law of LeRoy & Judy Dick) as she will be 
traveling to Mayo Clinic for appointments on October 11-12 to discuss 
treatment options.  A scan 2 weeks ago revealed that the only cancer left 
is located in her pelvis near her ovary and even though it has shrunk 
slightly with the oral target pill treatment, she may have to undergo 
surgery at a later date.  Pray for safe travel. Pray for the doctors as they 
make decisions regarding Tiffany’s care.  
 

¶ Pray for Olivia Shefferd, daughter of Zach & Hannah Shefferd.  An MRI of 
her brain revealed that she had a small mass at the base of her skull so 
surgery was necessary. Post-operative scans thankfully revealed they 
were able to remove all of it.  Please be in prayer for the family during 
recovery. Olivia is now able to get up and move around. 

 
 

¶ Pray for Mark Jost and his ongoing cancer treatment. Pray for the 
doctors that oversee his treatment and for strength & perseverance. 
 

Thank You: 
Thank you for all the prayers while I was in the hospital and 
recuperating at home. I appreciate the church family and prayer and 
visits of Pastor Luke & others who brought food.   
Thank you much - Frieda Goertzen 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Visitor Cards, Prayer Request 

Cards, and General Cash 
Offering Envelopes can be found 

in the pew backs and may be 
filled out and placed in the 

offering. 
 

There are childrenõs quiet activity bags available at the back of the sanctuary. 
 

Friendly Reminder: Please leave the back 3 pews open for visitors, parents 
with small children, and those who may need to leave quickly.  Thank you! 

 
 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 10/1/17 Attendance : 102 Nursery   

General Offering  $2740 
 

Worship Service – Today  

Greenhouse $100 
 

Helen Quiring & Pat Goossen  
Next Week: 10/15/17 
Joanne Haidle & Sarah Splinter 

 

Thank you:  Thanks to everyone for bringing sandwiches and brownies to the first 
ever “Soup & Sandwich Potluck”. It was a good morning to worship, celebrate and 
enjoy fellowship together. 
 

Meal Train for the Shefferd Family:  if you are interested in helping out the 
Shefferd family by bringing them a meal while Olivia recovers from brain surgery, you 
may sign up at the meal train by using the link below.  As of Friday, October 16th and 
October 20th were still available. https://www.mealtrain.com/trains/z9gmvr 
 

Projector Installation: We have a new projector!  Thank you to those who 
helped with installation and for all the generous donations that made getting it 
possible. 
 

Garage Parties:  We will again be participating in hosting garage parties for 
Halloween this year. There is a clipboard that will be going around today that you may 
use to sign-up as either a host family or a helper if you are interested.  We will need to 
finalize locations for the garage parties by October 16, so please sign-up in the next 
two weeks if you plan to do so.  You may direct any questions you may have to Laura 
Jost at 402.363.1012. 
 

Wednesday Night Meals: thegatheringplace needs cooks for November 1 and 
November 8! Please consider this opportunity to serve and volunteer to help with this 
ministry by signing up on the sheet in the Education wing. 
 

CDC Help Wanted: The Central District Convention and Harvest Mission Festival 
are fast approaching and Henderson MB wants to be a great host.  The "kitchen 
hospitality" team is asking for your help. We will be giving out notes asking for your 
baking expertise and service.  Please plan to help--or let Judy Dick know asap if you are 
not available.  THANK YOU in advance.  Judy Dick, chair. 
 

Henderson Field of Faith Event: Youth Gathering October 11th at 7pm at the 
Heartland Football Field. Ricky Simmons, former Husker Football Player, will be the 
speaker.  There will be hot chocolate and music. 
 

Tabor Colleg e Arts Center Dedication: On December 9th, the Shari Flaming 
Center for the Arts will be dedicated at Tabor College.  They will be presenting the 
Messiah on December 10th. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 Henderson MB Church 

Pastor Luke Haidle 

https://www.mealtrain.com/trains/z9gmvr

